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Dear John, 

Factor VIII allocations _for financial year 1990/91 

Haemophilia Directors in Scotland have considered how the 8 million units 
of SNBTS factor VIII should be distributed during the next financial year. 
We have agreed to request distribution as follows: 

Aberdeen 600,000 iu 
Dundee 600,000 is 
Edinburgh 2,100,000 is 
Glasgow 4,300,000 iu 
Inverness 400,000 iu 

You will observe that this is very similar to the distribution during the 
current financial year. I hope these allocations are viewed as reasonable 
and that SNBTS would be. agreeable to them. 

With best wishes, 

• 
Yours sincerely, 

GRO-C 

C.A. Ludlam, 
Chairman, 
FVIII Working Party. 

c.c. Mr. D. McIntosh, Protein Fractionation Centre, Ellen's Glen Road, Edinburgh. 
Dr. R..r. Perry,, SNBTS Headquarters..Unit, Ellen's.Glen.Road, Edinburgh 
Haemophilia Directors, Scotland. 
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